October 3, 1950

Dear Mrs. Deakins:

Rather than fill out the enclosed card, I thought I would give you the details in a letter. Most of the correspondence is directed to General Dwight D. Eisenhower, President, Columbia University (a very formal communication might be addressed "General of the Army"). The General desires all his mail be sent to his office -- the address is 537 West 116th Street, New York 27, New York. His telephone number is University 4-3200. He rarely speaks on the phone from his residence.

Delivery address for the residence is 401 West 116th Street, New York, New York.

If there is any further information I can give you, let me know.

With kind personal regards,

Sincerely,

Robert L. Schulz

Lt. Colonel, Aide de Camp

Mrs. Katrine Deakins Secretary to Amon G. Carter Fort Worth Star-Telegram Fort Worth l, Texas

Enclosure

